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Dear Paramount Academy Families,

Welcome to the 2020-2021 school year! My name is Anthony Terrill and | am the new Principal at Paramount
Academy. I'm honored to have the opportunity to lead a school with such a rich tradition and bring my skills as an

educational leader to work with you as a partner in education to ensure your child's success.

We are incredibly delighted to have our students and educators back in school again starting Monday, August 17,
particularly after such a challenging spring and summer. We cannot be more excited to see your kids’ faces back in

our classrooms!

As you know, some things will be different this fall, and we want to share a few things for us all to think about over
the next few months. Following Governor Ducey’s Executive Order 2020-51 Paramount Academy prepared a
“Return to School Mitigation Plan” that outlines all steps and procedures for safely providing onsite support services
and in person learning for our students. This “School Mitigation/Re-entry Plan” can be accessed on our school
website and will answer many of your questions and concerns that involve having your child on campus for onsite

support services and/or in person learning.

We recognize that some parents may not be comfortable sending their child to onsite support services and/or in
person learning just yet. For those families and students, we will continue to provide our online distance learning
through Microsoft teams. Please understand students online distance learning will be modified to accommodate

onsite support and/or in person learning platform.

Paramount Academy has established a foundation of educational standards that we continue to cultivate and grow;
rest assured, we will continue to work on your behalf to ensure that we continue this tradition through our amazing
educators and staff. With this transition, we have asked a lot of our parents and guardians; we hope you all know

how appreciated you are in working with your children in partnership with Paramount Academy.
Please know that your children are in good hands; and, regardless of what comes our way, we will be prepared!

Sincerely,

Mr. Anthony Terrill — Principal
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